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October 21, 2013 
 
Mr. William Kested 
Regional Office of Education, Bureau, Henry, and Stark Counties 
107 South State Street 
Atkinson, IL  61235 
 
Dear Mr. Kested: 
 
Listed below is a response to each of the areas that were cited on your recent building inspections in the 
Geneseo CUSD #228 on October 16, 2013. 
 
Millikin Elementary School  
Music room office being used for storage, no fire 
detector. 

District architect will be consulted per your 
recommendation. 

Music room extension cord being used to power a 
permanent device. 

Extension cord has been replaced with a power strip. 

Southwest Elementary School  
Fire extinguisher tag in library has expired. Tag will be updated by Tri-State Fire Control, Inc. 
Northside Elementary School  
Alcohol hand-rub dispenser prohibited in 
carpeted areas. 

This hand-rub dispenser has been removed from the 
carpeted area. 

Geneseo High School  
Hold open devices (door stops) are prohibited on 
doors with closers. 

Door stops in the back hall and band hall have been 
removed. 

Emergency lighting failed testing. Bulbs in emergency lights by room 22 and wrestling 
room hallway have been replaced. 

24” of clearance from shelving to ceiling in non-
sprinkler buildings. 

Items on top shelves in band storage, stage storage, 
and J2 have been re-adjusted. 

Please let me know if you need anything else.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Gronski, Director of Support Services 
 
cc:   Mr. Scott Kuffel, Superintendent 
       Geneseo CUSD #228 Board of Education 


